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I can hardly believe that this is almost our final newsletter (but look out for next weeks publication, which will be 
dedicated to our wonderful Y6 Leavers’) of the year. How quickly time goes. It reminds me of one of my favourite 
authors, Terry Pratchett who described 'time' as being fluid on Discworld, as it speeds up and slows, down         
depending upon what you are doing or waiting for. 
 
Thanks to everyone who has played a part in ensuring that the children at BB continue to thrive and flourish.     
Parents and carers, staff, BBFriends, Holy Trinity Church, School Governors, The Rainbow Trust and of course the 
children themselves. 
 

Finally, well done to all the children that took part in the St Austell Garden Festival design 
competition. We had a special visit from the Mayor this week, who presented the children 
who came in 1st, 2nd and 3rd places with their prizes! Special thanks to Miss Freight who 
worked hard with the children to create their masterpieces. 
  
 

Have a wonderful last week and, if I don't see you before, see you all again in September! 
 
Mr Gynn 

Stick this page on your fridge! Key dates until the end of term 



This week’s achievers 

Little Doves 

Rory 
 

For blending colours well when 
creating a sea themed art        

background 

Little Fish  

Maja 
 

You are always so meticulous 
when painting and your end 
results are always beautiful! 

Little Lambs 

Bobby 
 

For putting lots of effort into 
painting your sea creature 

Pelicans 

George 
 

For showing outstanding focus and 
creativity in art and skilfully using 
mark making techniques to produce 

texture. Your attention to detail 
was fantastic. Keep exploring and 
expressing your artistic talents! 

Peacocks 

Devanshi 
 

For always giving your best 
effort in all your work and    
producing some beautiful    

pieces 

Phoenix 

Evie 
 

For demonstrating           
outstanding creativity, effort 

and skill in art. You did a 
fantastic job sketching 

Charlestown  

Angels   

Ami 
 

For outstanding creativity and    
artistic talent. Your imagination, 
skill and attention to detail shine 
brightly in every piece you create. 
You are a true artist in the making 
and your work continues to inspire 

us all! 

Faith 

Isabelle 
 

For always being so creative, 
having an eye for detail and    
for creating such a beautiful 

picture poem 

Hope 

William 
 

For applying yourself in a 
variety of art projects 

 

Well done to the children below for following our BB Rules for Life. This week, we are            

celebrating our achievements in art 

Our school vision is at the heart of all we 
do at Bishop Bronescombe. We feel it is 
important to share the achievements of 
children who have worked hard to share 

their gifts and talents 



Little Doves 

Belle 
 

For showing courage when       
transitioning into your new       

classroom this week 

Little Fish  

Jayden 
 

For having the courage to join in 
with every Sports Day event - 

you were great! 

Little Lambs   

James 
 

For showing courage and       
participating fully in all events   

at Sports Day  

Pelicans 
 

Joseph 
 

Your courage and bravery to try 
new things were amazing during 
Sports Day. Your strength and    

determination shone through. Keep 
believing in yourself and never stop 
being courageous - you’re capable 

of amazing things! 

Peacocks  

Riley 
 

After a period of time off school, 
coming back and taking on 

school life with a smile and effort 

Phoenix 
 

Louie 
 

For showing remarkable courage 
when starting a new school. You 

have shown bravery and    
demonstrated determination to 

overcome new challenges  

Angels   

Aubrey 
 

For showing incredible courage and 
determination on Sports Day.    

Despite facing personal challenges, 
you gave it your all with a brave 

heart and a positive spirit 

Faith 

James 
 

For always going for it! You    
inspire others with courage and 
you’re always happy to have     
a go, even when you’re aren’t 
absolutely certain. The risks 
make you a great learner! 

Hope 

Max M 
 

For embracing your role in the 
performance and singing a duet 

with a friend. Well done! 

This week’s achievers... 

This week, we learnt about 

and celebrated our school 

vision of courage 

 
Dear God, 

 

Thank you for teaching us about Daniel’s courage 

and bravery.  We know it is not always easy to 

be courageous but help us to remember that you 

will continue to guide us and walk with us when  

we feel afraid.  Help us to help others when they 

feel frightened and need to be brave too. 

Amen 



Other notices 

 

 

Help us to raise money for codable robotics hard-
ware! 

 
Following the success of this years ‘BB Lego League 
Girls’, we need to raise some funds to purchase some 
new equipment.  We’re a contender in Tesco’s     
‘Stronger Starts community grants’. 
 
If you shop in Tesco, please pop some of the tokens 
in for BB - collection points available in the main       
supermarket, express stores and fuel station. 
  



Other notices 


